
Worship Schedule 
 

January 15 10 am HE with Rev. Gene Pearson 
 

January 22   10 am MP with Barb Reszko 
 

January 29 10 am HE with Rev. Percy Grant 

January 15, 2023 

We are so glad you have joined us today!  Please take a 

minute to grab your name tag off the rack in the 

narthex before the service.   Need a name tag?  Sign the 

sheet provided on the table with the bulletins.   
 

Children of all ages are welcome in worship! A 

children’s bulletin is available on the table with the 

bulletins. Crayons and pencils and activities can be 

picked up in the Children’s Corner, also located in the 

narthex.  This area can also be used during the service. 
 

 

We have EXCITING news!  Starting in February, we will 

be offering Sunday School twice per month; the first 

and third Sunday of each month.  We explore ways to 

love, learn and serve through story-telling, singing, 

crafts, and reading scripture, and we enjoy a 

snack!   Sunday School follows the 10:00 service and 

will run for approximately 45 minutes.  All ages are 

welcome to attend! 

Join us in the Fellowship Hall after the 10 am service  

for coffee, fellowship and a presentation. 

 

January 15: "Spiritual Epiphanies Still Happen" 

Presenter:  Fr. Gene Pearson  
 

We will be lead to reflect on our own experience of 

epiphanies, maybe even discover something new, a 

great activity in a new year.   
 

Plan to join us on Sunday, January 22nd for our Annual 

Meeting following the 10 am service.  The Search 

Committee hopes that you will join us afterward for 

the potluck lunch in the Fellowship Hall where they 

would like to have table discussions and 

get input about what attributes they should be seeking 

in a new Rector. Please sign up on the hall bulletin 

board if you can attend the potluck and bring a dish to 

pass.  Thank you! 
 

The 2023 Altar Flower chart is posted on the hall 

bulletin board if you wish to provide flowers for the 

altar on a Sunday in memory of a loved one.  The 

church office makes the arrangements with the florist 

and will contact you the week prior to the 

Sunday you sign up for. A memorial note will 

appear in that Sunday’s bulletin.  The cost is 

$150, made payable to St. Michael’s.  

ALTAR FLOWERS 

  

A NOTE FOR FAMILIES 

SUNDAY SCHOOL NEWS 

ANNUAL MEETING + POTLUCK 



This morning's preludes are taken from a collection 

entitled, "A Little Organ Book in Memory of Hubert 

Parry." On the occasion of Parry's funeral in the 

Cathedral of St. Paul on October 16, 1918, a group of 

his friends made what was described as a "small wreath 

of melodies, which were woven together and played." 

Those original pieces, along with additional 

contributions from others, were collected and 

published in Parry's memory. The title was taken from a 

piece by Parry himself, "For the Little Organ Book", 

included as the first piece in the collection.  

 - Dr. David Saunders 
 

January 17 Barb Malkoski 

 TJ Fontana 
 

January 21 Cindy Tuttle 
 

We have a wooden suggestion box located on the 

table in the hallway outside the Nave.  Paper and 

pencils are available for you to drop a note in the box 

to share any ideas or suggestions you 

have in regard to St. Michael’s.  There is 

also a QR code on the box you can scan 

with your smartphone camera and then 

submit a suggestion/idea electronically. 

 

Parishioner and soprano soloist, 

Grace Wipfli, will be performing 

in the Afternoon Recital Series at 

First Presbyterian Church (200 E. 

Broadway, Maumee) on 

Thursday, January 19th at 1:00 

pm.  All are welcome to attend 

and admission is free.  

        ORGANIST’S NOTES  

UPCOMING BIRTHDAYS 

Mark your calendars for two outings for our children 

& youth and friends and family members!  Please sign 

up on the hall bulletin board if you plan to come. 
 

Sunday, January 29: Ice Skating and Pizza Party 
 

Lunch: 12-1 pm / Skating: 1:15 – 3 pm 
 

($6 per person, payable to Tam-O-Shanter) 
 

Sunday, February 26: Bowling Party 
following the 10:00 service 

(More details to come!) 
 

These events are open to ALL age groups and families.  

Plan on bringing your family and friends and let’s 

have some fun!   See Al Stephens with questions. 
 

Join us for dinner, fun conversation 

and a book discussion on Monday, 

January 16th at 6:00 pm. We will be 

discussing The Secret Chord by 

Geraldine Brooks. Sue Pokorney will 

be hosting at her home.  Please 

RSVP to her at 419-283-8905 or 

pokorneysue@gmail.com 
 

Our weekly Compline Service meets each Wednesday 

at 6 pm.  This group meets via Zoom.  Visit: https://

lovelearnserve.org/worship and scroll to the bottom 

of the page for meeting log-in information. 
 

Your gift of nonperishable food items 

for our local food pantry are always 

appreciated. Please leave your 

donations in the basket in the narthex.  

Thank you! 
 

WEDNESDAY COMPLINE 

UPCOMING CHILDREN  

& YOUTH EVENTS 

FEED YOUR NEIGHBOR 

DINNER + BOOK CLUB 

HAVE AN IDEA TO SHARE? 

AFTERNOON RECITAL SERIES 


